

St Mary's CEVA Primary





Academy Newsletter









"Do Everything in Love" 1 Corinthians 16:14

Friday 16th September 2022

It has been another busy week. Our KSI children had a fantastic trip to Wicksteed park, we welcomed our newest members of our school family and KS2 have got into their Roman topic with an exciting ignition event.

Yesterday, our KS2 visited Central Methodist Church where they considered the story of the Good Samaritan. It invites us to consider how we might demonstrate love, kindness and compassion to others. As we prepare as a nation to commemorate the Queen, I am drawn to reflect on her actions, duty and discipline. I pray, that God helps me to continue to serve all those I meet with the same level of compassion and care that Queen Elizabeth II demonstrated. The work of your wonderful children was reatured in the Evening Telegraph this week, and I am proud to direct you to the Evening Telegraph website link below. Mrs Perry travelled to London to lay the beautiful artwork alongside the many other items bought to demonstrate our deep loss. The impact of your children's work has been immense. We have had photos and messages sent from people beyond Kettering who have been touched by the children's words. Let us continue to do all we can to impact positively on the world around us.

Northants Telegraph Kettering pupils dedicate their artwork to their inspirational Queen



St Mary's Parents & Friends Assosiation



From Friday 23^{rd} September, the PFA will be selling disco tickets with a tuckshop. Tickets will be £1.50 per child and from 26^{th} - 28^{th} tickets will be sold at the school gates. Please note-tickets will be needed to gain entry.









Dates For Your Diary

PE Days

EYFS	Monday & Thursday
Mrs A Brown	Wednesday & Friday
Mrs C Hollingshurst	Tuesday & Friday
Mr P Savage	Monday & Thursday
Mrs Z Brown	Thursday & Friday
Miss A Welch	Tuesday & Wednesday
Miss K Perkins	Tuesday & Wednesday
Mrs N Heaney	Monday Year 6 swimming &Year 5 PE Tuesday both Year groups PE
Mrs S Perry	Monday's swimming Wednesday PE

27th September Individual and sibling photos

29th September KSI and EYFS Disco taking take place between 5:15pm and 6:15pm

29th September KS2 Disco This event will take place between 6:30pm and 7:30pm

21st October- Flu Immunisations taking place in school

21st October-Parent Forum 1:30pm-2:00pm

21st October - School closes to pupils for half term

1st November-school reopens to pupils



An opportunity for parents and carers to share new ideas for our school with Ms Starkey! What's going well? - What could school do better? All reedback and ideas welcome!

21st September 2022 at 1:45pm

22nd November 2022 at 3:30pm

25th January 2023 at 5:30pm

22nd March 2023 at 1:45pm

23rd May 2023 at 3:30pm

12th July 2023 at 5:30pm





चैशक्षाचिशक



Reading Volunteers needed!!



Help St Mary's pupils achieve! Fuller Street, Kettering, NN16 OJH

Help build a foundation, and inculcate the love and joy for reading!

Gain valuable experience, with the chance to make a real difference in our children's lives!

We are seeking: Friendly, approachable volunteers who have a real love for reading, following our school's vision: (*Do everything in love*1 Corinthians 16:14)

We need volunteers in the afternoons, with days and times to be discussed.

For more information, or if you would like to volunteer, please contact us on 01536 485500 or email us office@stmarysprimarykettering.co.uk



